
                     

Dear Parents and Students,

It’s hard to believe, but here we are starting a brand new school year! I hope that you have had a 
wonderful summer and are ready for all the new learning experiences and discoveries that await 
us this year!  

Again this year, I will be sending home the Boomerang notebook so we may communicate back 
and forth each day. It will be sent home each day containing the evening’s homework 
assignments, and should be returned each morning with your child’s completed homework.

We’re going to have a great year, and I’m looking forward to having your child in my classroom! 
I am always available should you have any questions or concerns. Please feel free to contact me 
at mintean@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us, or at 706-737-7185.

Thank you,
Angela Minter
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